Children, Youth and Media Section (ECREA CYM)

The section has not engaged in any specific new activities, but the management group has
had regular meetings and worked on various issues. This includes but are not limited to
developing a new communication strategy and appointing a communications officer for the
group; contact with our YECREA representative and discussing future strategies and
workplans for 2021 and 2022. Importantly, due to the Covid-situation and the
postponement of the ECREA conference the CYM management group decided not to have a
call for a gap-year conference (yet).

Our plans for 2021 include creating informal digital meeting places for group members to
meet and connect. This will be in liaison with our representative from the ECREA Young
Scholars Network (YECREA).



